
To whom it may concern,

I wholeheartedly support the Health Insurance (Medicare Funding for Certain Types of Abortion)
Amendment Bill 2013.
I vehemently believe that every child should be welcomed regardless of gender.
Abortions performed solely because of the sex of the child is a form of genocide and should most
certainly not be taxpayer funded!

Yours Sincerely

Patricia Taylor




